
Announcements

May 18, 2025



We thank our visiting guests for 

worshiping with us today. We 

pray that you have a blessed 

experience, and you will be 

excited to join us again soon.

Welcome

Visiting Guests



Healthy Spirit Ministry

Blood pressure monitoring 

is available today after 

service in the overflow 

area of the sanctuary. 

Thank you!   

 



Safety Team

All Safety Team Members and those who would like to be 

considered for the safety team, please meet us here at 

the main campus Tuesday at 6:00 PM for a very important 

meeting.  Thank you!



Bible Study
Remember Bible Study this Wednesday at Noon and 6:00 

PM.  The following Wednesday, which is May 28th, will be 

our last Bible Study before the summer break! We will 

celebrate with fellowship, food, and fun at 6:00 PM only.  

Let’s make this a memorable evening as we wrap up our 

studies for the season.  Bring your favorite dish or snack 

to share. Please let Sis. Lisa Adger know what you will 

bring or if you would prefer to donate toward the event.



Church Workshop

The Church Workshop scheduled for this Saturday at our 

East Campus has been canceled.  Thank you!



Psalms 34:3 says, "Oh, magnify the Lord with me, and let us exalt His 

name together.“

We are excited to announce that the 2025 Vacation Bible School is here! 

Y.U.G.O. will host "Magnified!" Join us for this year’s Gospel-centered VBS, 

available for children of all ages.

   Date: June 11-13, 2025  

   Time: 5:30 PM - 8:00 PM  

   Location: East Campus  

   Dinner will be served.

Parents and volunteers, YES VOLUNTEERS, please contact any Youth 

Counselor (Sis. Vonda Hurt, Sis. Tamara Porter, Sis. Amicah Slater, Sis. 

Fiona White) for details on registering early.

Vacation Bible School
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